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INDIANA STATE BAR ASSOCIATION
Serving the legal profession and the public

May 2, 2018

Andrew T. Tkacs, II 
Kenneth J. Allen Law Group 
1109 Glendale Blvd 
Valparaison, IN 46383

Andrew T. Tkacs, II:

On behalf of the Indiana State Bar Association's Young Lawyers Section (YLS), we want to thank 
Kenneth J. Allen Law Group for sponsoring our annual Judicial Reception on Wednesday, April 
25‘^ at the Double Tree by Hilton Hotel in downtown South Bend. We are very happy to report 
that we had outstanding attendance numbers at this year's Judicial Reception with nearly 200 
judges in attendance!

Your attendance and support is always critical to the success of this event. We appreciate your 
support of this one-of-a-kind opportunity for our members to honor Indiana's judiciary. You will 
be recognized in e-Addendum, our biweekly electronic newsletter and in Res Gestae, our 
flagship magazine, in the May issue.

Thank you again for your generosity. We hope to partner with you again soon.

Sincerely,
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Charles B. Daugherty 
Chair, Young Lawyers Section A

Victoria R. Woif
Co-Chair, Judicial Reception CommitteeAlyssa C.B. Cochran

Co-Chair, Judicial Reception Committee
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